
             
July 14, 2009   

Ms. Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City of Toronto 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2  

Dear Ms. Watkiss:  

At its meeting on Thursday July 9, 2009 the Commission considered the attached report 
entitled, “Transit City Funding Request”.  

The Commission approved the Recommendation contained in the report, as listed below:  

It is recommended that the Commission:  

1. request the City of Toronto to approve Capital funding of $134.5 million for 
Transit City forecast expenditures and commitments to the end of 2009 to 
continue the planning, design, property acquisition, contract commitments and 
construction of the Sheppard East LRT, Eglinton Crosstown LRT, Finch West 
LRT and Scarborough RT projects;  

2. direct that a copy of this report be provided to Metrolinx and the Ministry of 
Transportation.  

The foregoing is forwarded to the City Budget Committee for consideration of the 
Commission’s request embodied in Recommendation No. 1 above.  

Sincerely,     

Vincent Rodo 
General Secretary 
1-11 
Attachment 


